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New Overtime Regulations
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The article, “New Overtime Regulations,” featured in The Advantage Magazine, highlighted pending

changes to overtime regulations that are expected to have a major impact on all business.

Joe Shelton discussed the “white collar” exemptions that companies should review as well as

suggestions for staying within the law.  He also addressed potential issues regarding a very specific

job category in the global manufacturing industry – route drive/route salesperson.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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